
Dear Divine Family, 
Om Shanti. Please accept greetings of love from BK Shivaleela behn and the divine 
family of Visakhapatnam. 

We are delighted to share that Santosh Didiji (Incharge, Maharashtra, AP, TS Zone) 
and Kuldeep Didiji (Incharge, Hyderabad Sub-zone) visited Visakhapatnam on the 
occasion of anniversary celebrations of spiritual services of Maharanipeta branch, 
Visakhapatnam. On this occasion, Sanman Samaroh was arranged for 1. Parents of 
surrendered brothers/sisters & 2. Kumars & Adhar Kumars who have been in this 
gyan marg for 20 years. A total group of 80 members were felicitated in this 
programme. 

Programme Details of 12th Jan & 13th Jan 2020 

12 Jan Morning: Sanmaan Programme (Photos 1-5) 

12 Jan Evening: VIP Programme (Photos 6-7) 

A VIP Programme was organised at Harmony House on the occasion of Anniversary 
celebrations on 12th Jan evening in which about 150 contact souls have gathered 
together and received blessings from Didiji. 

On the dais are Vice-Adm Sri Satish Ghormade ji (Chief of Naval Staff–Eastern 
Naval Command), Sri Dronamraju Srinivas ji (Chairman-VMRDA), Kuldeep Didiji, Sri 
Prabhu Kishore ji (Chairman-Varun Group), Shivaleela behnji & Vidya behnji (from 
right to left). 

13 Jan Morning: Teachers Bhatti (Photo 8) 

Santosh Didiji met 80 teachers from in and around Visakhapatnam on this special 
occasion.  

Regards, 

Brahma Kumaris, Visakhapatnam 

 


